
New Bedford Family Needs Your
Help To Find Missing 14 Year
Old Boy
Late  this  evening  family  and  friends  reached  out  to  New
Bedford Guide and published in our Facebook group about a
missing teen boy, age 14. William Molina was last seen more
than 24 hours ago walking down Query St. Video shared by the
family and local businesses follows his progress and then it
appears he may have gotten on a city bus on Acushnet Ave.
traveling south.
If you have any information please contact the New Bedford
Police Department at: (508) 991-6350
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